
27/07 – FORWARD PLAN OF KEY DECISIONS:  The Commission was invited to 
comment upon the current Forward Plan of Key Decisions. 

Councillor Marsh queried why papers in relation to these key decisions had not been 
made available to members in advance of the meeting.  The Scrutiny Officer referred to 
the intensive resource implications and advised that it might be possible for Members to 
be supplied with such papers in the longer term, however in the meantime this proposal 
had been taken into account as part of the review of the Forward Plan. 

Councillor Willoughby referred to the traffic-calming scheme at Halfpenny Lane 
Knaresborough and suggested that there might be merit from reprioritising traffic around 
the rail bridge.  It was agreed that this comment would be submitted to the Chief 
Engineer (Traffic).  The Scrutiny Officer and Councillor Willoughby would draft a 
response to the Chief Engineer (Traffic) in due course. 

Councillor Marsh referred to the planned decision relating to the Service Level 
Agreement on Waste Management for York and North Yorkshire Waste Management 
Partnership and whether papers could be made available to Members on this subject.  It 
was acknowledged that if this matter was due to be considered by Cabinet then the 
papers would be available on the Council’s website; if not then the Scrutiny Officer 
would circulate them accordingly. 

              (6.45pm – 6.50pm) 
 


